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Y9 Options Evening Thursday 6th March 6-7.30pm 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Over the next few weeks, your child will be considering their option choices for Year 10. 

They will be involved in various activities, outlined below, to help them make the best 

choices for them. 

Activities over the coming weeks: 

• W/C 10th February students will spend tutorial time exploring their options 

choices, listening to current KS4 students and advice and support when choosing, 

• Taster lessons, within departments, where students can experience what a KS4 

lesson would be like in that subject, 

• Meetings with Miss Wild or Mr Buxton for students who are struggling with their 

decisions, 

• On Thursday 6th March, we have an Options Evening from 6-7:30pm where you 

and your child will have the opportunity to discover what is on offer and speak to 

individual staff and students. 

After the Options evening on Thursday 6th March, your child will be able to select their 

options online using your MCAS account and have until Friday 14th March to submit their 

choices. If you have not got access to MCAS please email office@medenschool.co.uk and 

they will help you log on. 

All the information on each subject will be available on our website for your reference. 

Once this is up to date we will share the link to the website with you. 

This can be a very exciting time for our students, but I am equally aware that some will 

find it confusing or daunting. We work very closely with the students to guide them 

through this process; however, if at any time, you or your child would like more information 

or support, please do not hesitate to contact their tutor, in the first instance. 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs Wild 

Associate School Leader  

Teacher of Geography 
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